
Welcome to the MICA Community! 

 

Dear Admitted Student,  

 

I am Jeremy Parker, Associate Vice President and Dean for Open Studies at MICA. On behalf of 

our entire team, congratulations on your acceptance into your MPS program! It’s my pleasure 

to extend a warm welcome to you as you join our vibrant MICA community.  

We are proud to be a premier leader in art and design education, and as part of our innovative 

Open Studies community, you will learn at the intersection of design, technology, and 

entrepreneurship.  

MICA’s professional education programs are designed with busy schedules in mind and built to 

fuel your creativity and accelerate your career. I am thrilled that you are embarking on your 

journey with us and that you will enhance your resume with in-demand skills taught by our 

experienced instructors in relevant, market-driven courses focusing on the latest innovative 

concepts and skills. 

One of our hallmarks is our supportive community here at MICA. Our faculty, student support 

services, career services, and your peers are here to support you every step of the way. Get 

ready to learn alongside extraordinarily intelligent, creative, and driven students.  

A heartfelt welcome! We can’t wait to see you in class! 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

Jeremy Parker 

Associate Vice President and Dean 

 


